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In accordance with the Supreme Court's decision to authorize the negotiation of 
agency fees, the Chief Justice has determined to use the procedures of the Public 
Employment Relations Commission (PERC) Appeal Board for considering petitions of 
appeal of judicial employees who are not members of the employee organization that 
represents the employees' collective negotiations unit concerning the amount of the 
representation fee in lieu of dues paid by the non-member employees.  PERC has 
agreed to review the Judiciary's representation fee cases in accordance with the rules 
that it has established for hearing such cases.  These rules may be found at N.J.A.C.  
1:20-1.1,  et. seq., and N.J.A.C. 19:17-1.1, et. seq. 
 
 EDITOR=S NOTE 
 

No change has been made to the original text. 
 


